
 

               Working under the  
      Covid-19 Pandemic Regulations 

 

 

 

We are Open for Collections  
Monday, Wednesday 8.30am to 5 pm  

and Saturday 9am to 4pm 
 

We are aware that some children of key workers are still at 
school and will need uniform and even trousers & skirts 

The Shop will be Open for collections only. 
 Under the new Government regulations 

We are not allowed to take payment in the store.  
Parents can order on our website and select collect from the 

store or phone us, order and pay for anything they need  
then collect from the shop 

or have their order delivered paying the delivery charge. 
Our Number is 01843 293555 

You may get an answer machine message, 
 but we will get back to you. 

For School Enquiries please either Phone this number or email us 
on margate@schoolwearcentre.net  

Or for Sophie sales@schoolshop.uk.net  
 One of us will get back to you and give you our private number 

We will be working from home, when and where possible,  
to keep all our staff as safe as possible. 

If there is any way, we can help we are here. 
 

The Schoolwear Centre 

 


